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August Fishing Night 
August 12th will be our second 
fishing/barbeque outing of the summer. We 
will be meeting at the bridge near the 
Delaware Speedway (some call it the 
Komoka Bridge) at 6:00PM to fish the Main 
Thames River. Afterwards we will have a 
barbeque back at our new shed (Randy has 
generously donated his BBQ to the TRAA!). 
The July outing was marked by few fish but 
Lawson and Stephen seemed to have the 
magic touch with small body baits. Here’s 
some pic’s courtesy of Dean Agathos: 
 

 
Stephen with one of many smallmouth bass. 
 

 
Fred found one grazing in a wheat field! 
 

 
Even the redhorse came out to play! 

Work Party 
This is a “smorgasbord” work party – a little 
something for everyone! Make your way out 
to the TRAA hatchery on Saturday, August 
8th at 8:00AM. The hatchery exterior 
needs painting, the fry box needs 
painting, the stairs to the spring source 
need to be rebuilt and more. Many hands 
are needed so see ya there! 
 
The New Shed’s Built!!! 
No, this is not the same cruel joke that has 
been worn out over the past year or so. The 
infamous TRAA shed has been erected. 
Over the course of several days in July a 
core group of TRAA members dedicated 
their being to making this shed a reality. For 
those who do not believe, here are some 
photos of the actual TRAA shed during 
construction: 
 

 
Takin’ a cue from a city crew … 
 

 
Much rejoicing – a wall is up! 
 


